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Dog Registration 2024/2025 
A friendly reminder that all dog registrations are due to expire on 30 June 2024. The invoices for the 2024/2025 
registration period have been emailed or posted.

If there are any changes to your dog’s registration details, please contact the council as soon as possible at services@
qldc.govt.nz or 03 441 0499.

Please note we will not be issuing new tags as all dogs can keep their metal lifelong tags.

A link to the current fixed fees can be found on the QLDC website: 
www.qldc.govt.nz/services/animal-control/register-your-dog#dog-registration-fees


